"The Talk" Public Service Campaign

Wellness

& Prevention Center

Mental health and mental illness are surrounded by stigma, which leads to great harm when debilitating symptoms are not treated. Through conversations, we can lower the stigma and increase the functioning of those who struggle and reduce the number of deaths caused by suicide.

In the United States, 1 in 5 teens live with a mental health condition and less than half are receiving the support that they need. Many youth report that they are scared, their concerns are often ignored, and parents tell them it will pass or that this is just part of being a teen. These reactions show that there is a gap in understanding the mental health challenges young people face.

Dear parents, I know it can be difficult to have serious conversations, but we have to take about my mental habith. I need you to support me.

EDUCATION. COMMUNITY. PREVENTION. COUNSELING.
WWW.WPC-DO.OFE/THE-TALK/

EXCHANGES

SEQUENTIALS

Make the promise to have "The Talk". Click here for tips on how to talk to teenagers.